
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From Mrs Barber 

Welcome back to our final term.  An updated version of 

our school diary dates and our calendar is on our  

Website and APP, please link it to your diary.   The chil-

dren also have their curriculum  letters in their book 

bags to share tonight.  If you can help in anyway please 

contact us. 

Week ending 8th June 2018 

Letters 

Curriculum Letters—Whole School 

Sports Day—Whole School 

FUSS Design a T Shirt—Whole School 

FUSS Raffle tickets—Whole School 

Grace Kelly Ladybird Trust Flyer—Whole School 

Stars of the week 

Year 3/4 — Holli-Mae  

For excellent concentration and  

answering questions. 

 

Year  2 — Katie 

For a fantastic description of the  

Amazon Rainforest. 

 

Reception/Year 1 — Phoenix 

For having a go at writing his  

instructions for making a fruit kebab 

independently. 

Children’s University 

The Children’s University Graduation and Tea will be 

on Monday 9th July at 4.00 pm.  Children eligible so 

far for certificates are: 

Please give Mrs Barber your passport to update. (30 

hours plus gains an award) 

Homework 

Most children at school are brilliant at  

tackling their homework.  To help children 

catch up with any missing tasks this term we 

will be supporting them on Friday 

lunchtimes.  Parents of children missing 2 

home tasks will receive a letter of reminder 

to further encourage home learning. 

Vacancies 

Lunchtime Supervisor—2 sessions  

After School Play Supervisor—3 sessions  

required.   

Please contact the office  for more information 

on the roles and salary. 

Safeguarding Children at Upton Snodsbury CE 

First School 

Our school is committed to safeguarding and  

promoting the welfare of children and to sup-

porting all staff.  We expect all staff to share 

this commitment.  The successful applicant will 

be required to complete a DRB check prior to 

taking up this position. 
  

FUSS 

There will be no Summer Fayre this term.  Our small 

but hardworking group need more volunteers.  We will 

be having a meeting in Autumn to plan next year’s 

events and further expand FUSS.   FUSS will be  

serving teas on Sports Day, selling Summer Raffle 

Tickets, running the Leavers Disco and raising money 

through our house T shirt designing morning.  If you 

can help please see Mrs While.  All monies raised  

support our children in resources and pay for  

educational visits. 

Living History 

Fun Day 

Saturday 16th June 

from 11am (activities finish at 5pm)  

Upton Snodsbury Park, WR7 4NZ 

Enjoy a family day through history with 

Rudd Archer the Archer and friends!  

 BBQ, Refreshments, Games and more… 

Florence Sophie Rebecca Darcey 

Megan K Katie Jemima Daisy 

Isabella T Holly W Verdi  


